
Am I Loved? Part 2 
 
 

Abiding Love 
1 John 4:16  And we have known and believed the love that God hath to us. God is 
love; and he that dwelleth in love dwelleth in God, and God in him.  

 

Bestowed Love 
1 John 3:1a  Behold, what manner of love the Father hath bestowed upon us, that we 
should be called the sons of God… 

 

Chosen Love 
Ephesians 1:4  According as he hath chosen us in him before the foundation of the 
world, that we should be holy and without blame before him in love: 

 

Divine Love 
1 John 4:8…God is love. 

 

Equipping Love 
Ephesians 4:7  But unto every one of us is given grace according to the measure of the 
gift of Christ.  

 

Faithful Love 
Deuteronomy 7:9…the LORD thy God, he is God, the faithful God, which keepeth 
covenant and mercy. 

 

Gracious Love 
1 Timothy 1:14  And the grace of our Lord was exceeding abundant with faith and love 
which is in Christ Jesus.  

 

Heartfelt Love 
Romans 5:5b …the love of God is shed abroad in our hearts…  

 

Indescribable Love 
2 Corinthians 9:15  Thanks be unto God for his unspeakable gift. 

 

Joyful Love 
1 Peter 1:8  Whom having not seen, ye love;…ye rejoice with joy unspeakable and full 
of glory: 

 

Kind Love 
Titus 3:4 But after that the kindness and love of God our Saviour toward man appeared, 

 

Liberating Love 
Galatians 5:13  For, brethren, ye have been called unto liberty; only use not liberty for 
an occasion to the flesh, but by love serve one another.  

 

Manifested Love 
1 John 4:9  In this was manifested the love of God toward us, because that God sent his 
only begotten Son into the world, that we might live through him. 

 

Named Love 
Romans 8:39b…the love of God, which is in Christ Jesus our Lord. 

 

One Love 
John 17:23  I in them, and thou in me, that they may be made perfect in one; and that 
the world may know that thou hast sent me, and hast loved them, as thou hast loved 
me.  

 

Perfect Love 
1 John 4:12b…If we love one another, God dwelleth in us, and his love is perfected in 
us.  

 

Quickening Love 
Psalm 119:159b…quicken me, O LORD, according to thy lovingkindness.  

 

Redeeming Love 
Isaiah 63:9b…in his love and in his pity he redeemed them; and he bare them, and 
carried them all the days of old. 

 

Saving Love 
Titus 3:5a  Not by works of righteousness which we have done, but according to his 
mercy he saved us… 

 

Timeless Love 
John 13:1b…Jesus knew that his hour was come that he should depart out of this world 
unto the Father, having loved his own which were in the world, he loved them unto the 
end.  

 

Unquenchable Love 
Song of Songs 8:7  Many waters cannot quench love, neither can the floods drown it: if 
a man would give all the substance of his house for love, it would utterly be contemned. 

 

Valuable Love 
Ephesians 2:4  But God, who is rich in mercy, for his great love wherewith he loved us, 

 

Working Love 
Psalm 111:4  He hath made his wonderful works to be remembered: the LORD is 
gracious and full of compassion. 

 

X- Exceeding Love 
Ephesians 2:7  That in the ages to come he might shew the exceeding riches of his 
grace in his kindness toward us through Christ Jesus. 

 

Yearning Love 
1 Timothy 2:4  Who will have all men to be saved, and to come unto the knowledge of 
the truth. 

 

Zealous Love 
Isaiah 9:7  Of the increase of his government and peace there shall be no end … The 
zeal of the LORD of hosts will perform this.  
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